
SACRED HEART CHURCH, WADHURST 

Mayfield Lane, Wadhurst, TN5 6DQ

ST THOMAS OF CANTERBURY CHURCH, MAYFIELD

Station Road, Mayfield, TN20 6BU 

Website:  www.stthomasmayfield.org.uk
Email:  mayfield@abdiocese.org.uk;  wadhurst@abdiocese.org.uk  

Facebook:  www.facebook.com/sacredheartchurchwadhurst

Parish Priest:   Fr. Patrick Fitzgerald-Lombard O.Carm. 
Priest’s House, Station Road, Mayfield, East Sussex, TN20 6BU – Tel: 01435 872381

Sunday   22  nd   December   2024:    4  th   Sunday of Advent  

CHRISTMAS MASSES
24th, Christmas Night:  9pm in the Convent Chapel
25th, Christmas Day:  9am in St Thomas’ and 10.30am in Sacred Heart

CELEBRATIONS OF MASS:  21  st   December 2024 - 5  th   January 2025  

Day
Saturday 21st 6.00pm
Sunday 22nd 10.00am
Monday 23rd 10.00am
Tuesday 24th 9.00pm
Wednesday 25th 9.00am

10.30am
Friday 27th  10.00am
Saturday 28th 6.00pm
Sunday 29th 10.00am
Tuesday 31st 10.00am
Wednesday 1st 10.00am
Friday 3rd 10.00am
Saturday 4th 6.00pm
Sunday 5th 10.00am

Church
Sacred Heart
St Thomas’
St Thomas'
Convent Chapel
St Thomas’
Sacred Heart
St Thomas’
St Thomas’
Sacred Heart
St Thomas’
Sacred Heart
St Thomas’
Sacred Heart
St Thomas’

4th Advent 
4th Advent
Advent
Christmas Night
Christmas Day
Christmas Day
St John
Holy Family
Holy Family (St Thomas of Canterbury)
Christmas
Mary, Mother of God
Christmas
The Epiphany of the Lord
The Epiphany of the Lord

Requiem Mass for Margaret Curran will be in Sacred Heart at 2.00pm on Wednesday 15th January.
May she rest in peace.

Christmas Collection -  a reminder from Barrie Martin:
"The collection at Christmas is for our Parish Priest personally. Please be generous. Will Gift Aid 
Donors please use their relevant BLUE envelope”  

Mass Intentions:  if you would like Mass to be offered for a specific intention, please contact      
Fr Patrick, preferably in person.   Sunday morning Mass is offered for the people of the parish.

Safeguarding:  For those who wish to know about this important subject, the level 3 course of 
the Catholic Safeguarding Agency is recommended.  See catholicsafeguarding.org.uk

Diocesan Events:  for up to date information, please see the Diocesan Website, 
abdiocese.org.uk    

Fr Patrick wishes you all a blessed and peaceful celebration of our Saviour’s birth at Christmas.
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